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20th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As you will be aware, our Spring production of ‘We Will Rock You’ had to be postponed earlier 
this year.  As there are currently restrictions in place regarding live performances and year 
group bubbles are unable to mix, at the moment we are unsure as to when the show will be 
able to take place. I am certain that the show will happen at some point, with the same cast 
(and any new students who wish to join in!) we just can't confirm when it will be possible.  
 
Therefore, we are now offering refunds on the tickets bought for the show.  
 
As parents are unable to come into the school grounds, we have made another system for 
the parents to claim their ticket money back. 
 
Please follow these instructions - 

1. Place the tickets you bought into a label with your child's name and class and number 
of tickets. 

2. The child  then hands the  envelope to Mrs Parkinson during their music and drama 
lessons. 

3. The money will be placed into the envelope and returned to you via your child the as 
soon as possible.  

 
New tickets will then be available to purchase when we have a date for the show.  
 
I hope this is clear but any problems please email k.parkinson@chetwynde.cumbria.sch.uk 
 
As I'm sure you can appreciate we cannot issue refunds without the physical tickets unless 
you paid by card as we have a record of these payments.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Katherine Parkinson 

Performing Arts 
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